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Jakarta, Indonesia – 5th September 2024 – YGL Convergence Malaysia Sdn Bhd ("CM"), 
a subsidiary of YGL Convergence Berhad, is excited to announce a strategic partnership 
with PT. Indo Trans Teknologi ("TRANSTRACK"). This collaboration focuses on deliver-
ing cutting-edge, localized solutions for smart warehouses and logistics across Southeast 
Asia. 
 
By integrating TRANSTRACK’s fleet and supply chain management solutions with CM’s 
expertise in Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP), Warehouse Management Systems 
(WMS), and Smart Manufacturing, the partnership aims to boost operational efficiency 
and customization in key industries. The joint effort will target the growing demand for ad-
vanced logistics and manufacturing solutions across the region, particularly in Malaysia 
and Indonesia. 
Attended by notable officials, including Indonesia’s Minister of Transportation and the 
Minister of Tourism, this partnership marks a significant step in driving industrial innova-
tion and expanding technological integration across Southeast Asia. 
 
Attended by: 
1. H.E. Mr. Budi Karya Sumadi, Minister of Transportation of the Republic of Indonesia 
2. H.E. Mr. Sandiaga Uno, Minister of Tourism and Creative Economy of the Republic of 
Indonesia 
3. Ms. Anggia Meisesari, Founder and CEO of TransTRACK 
4. Mr. Ahmad Wildan, Senior Investigator, National Transportation Safety Committee 
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On September 10th, 2024, a comprehensive one-day program titled "E-Invoice Process 
Regulations & Solutions" was held at the Pearl Hotel, Kuala Lumpur, from 9:00 AM to 
5:00 PM. Led by Ms. Yeap Kah Phaik, Senior Project Manager at YGL, this course was 
designed to offer a deep dive into the upcoming digitalisation of tax administration. 



On September 11, 2024 
 
YGL Company welcomed a delegation from the International Trade Investment Promotion Group of 
Luzhou City, Sichuan Province, China, for a courtesy visit. The visit focused on exchanging business 
opportunities and exploring potential collaborations between the two regions. Both parties discussed 
strategies to strengthen ties and develop partnerships that could drive growth in their respective mar-
kets. This collaboration offers a promising avenue for expanding market presence in Southeast Asia 
and China, particularly in sectors such as technology, trade, and Halal industry. By leveraging their 
combined strengths, YGLWORLD and Luzhou City aim to foster mutually beneficial business ven-
tures and contribute to economic development on a broader scale. 
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On September 11, 2024, a high-level delegation from the Sichuan Pro-
vincial Government and business community paid a courtesy visit to 
YGL. The visit aimed to strengthen economic ties, explore investment 

On 16th September 2024, YGL and PBL Club faced off in an exciting friendly 
badminton match at Gelanggang Badminton PBA courts. The atmosphere was 
filled with energy and sportsmanship as both sides brought their best players 
to the court. 
 
We had 5 teams representing each side, competing in 4 men's doubles and 1 
mixed doubles match. The matches were intense, with every team showing 
incredible skill, teamwork, and determination.  
 
A huge congratulations to all players for their hard work and sportsmanship, 
and thanks to PBL Club for the friendly competition!  


